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Dear Sophie Mezzetti,
 
Re: FUL/2024/0027 - Sidestrand Hall School, Cromer Road, Sidestrand
Our Ref: CNF50158
 
Thank you for consulting with us about the above planning application. Based on currently available information
the proposed development will not have any significant impact on the historic environment and we do not wish to
make any recommendations for archaeological work.
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss our recommendations please contact the Historic Environment
Strategy and Advice Team on 01362 869278 or hep@norfolk.gov.uk
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

 Historic Environment Assistant 
Community and Environmental Services (Strategy and Advice) 
Tel: 
Correspondence address: Norfolk Historic Environment Record The Archive Centre Martineau Lane
Norwich Norfolk NR1 2DQ 
Please Note: I will be working from home for the foreseeable future.
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